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Good day to all!   

 

There has been a significant decision by the Second Circuit Court of Appeals concerning 

the issue of “next day” availability of funds. If you are an attorney who makes such 

requests, you should read this case.  It may have an effect on your thinking about such 

future requests. 

 

The case is Fischer & Mandell LLP v. Citibank, N.A., 632 F3d 793 (2nd Cir. 2011).  You 

can read the decision by clicking here. 

 

On another note, our new web page will go live on April 4, 2011.   

   

Enjoy the rest of the week! 
 
Larry McElroen 

Vice President 
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Business & Professional Services 

399 Knollwood Road, Suite 113 

White Plains, New York 10603 

 

Office: 914-922-9349 

Cell Phone: 914-512-7145 

Fax: 914-922-9455 

 

Connect with me on LinkedIn?  Here's my profile:  

www.LinkedIn.com/in/LawrenceMcElroen 

 

Rockland County 

254 S. Main Street, Suite 110 

New City, NY 10956 

845-521-7145 

 

Stamford: 

Sean Henderson 

1055 Summer Street 

Stamford, CT 06905 

(203) 989-0970 

 
This email is for informational and commercial advertising purposes.  If you would like to be removed from this email list, 
please click here. 

 
This e-mail is published to alert readers to recent developments and information in the legal arena and is not intended to 
provide substantive legal advice. 
 
This e-mail message is to be used by the intended recipient only. Use of the information contained in this e-mail by 
anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the 
sender immediately and promptly destroy any record of this e-mail. Internet e-mails are not necessarily secure. Hudson 



Valley Bank does not accept responsibility for changes made to this message after it was sent. 
 
While all reasonable care has been taken to avoid the transmission of viruses, it is the responsibility of the recipient to 
ensure that the onward transmission, opening or use of this message and any attachments will not adversely affect its 
systems or data. 
 
Hudson Valley Bank has no control over information on any site hyperlinked from this site.  Hudson Valley Bank makes no 
representation concerning and is not responsible for the quality, content, nature, or reliability of any hyperlinked site and is 
providing this hyperlink to you only as a convenience.  The inclusion of any hyperlink does not imply and is not intended to 
imply any endorsement, investigation, verification or monitoring by Hudson Valley Bank of any information in any 
hyperlinked site.  In no event shall Hudson Valley Bank be responsible for your use of a hyperlinked site. 
 

 


